
The ICT department really can’t wait 

to meet you all. During  your time at 

Hebburn Comprehensive School we 

will be looking at all the ways in 

which computers help us in our 

daily lives, from controlling robots to 

making games like Fortnite! 

 

We want to see how good you are 

with your electronic devices. We call 

this being “Tech-Savvy” 

 

Using any device or hardware you 

want. We want you to create a short 

video, song, webpage, poster or 

story.  Tell us why you are excited to 

come to Hebburn and what your are 

looking forward to. Be as creative as 

possible and if you can’t get to a 

device DON’T PANIC! You can create 

a  drawing or  written piece of work 

instead. 

 

We would really like to see these so if 

you want you can bring these with 

you in September, or, you can send 

them to us by emailing them to; 

office@hebburn.net 

Remember to put “ICT Transition” in 

the subject line. 

 

 

SEE YOU ALL SOON! 

Mr Frame,  

Miss Shield and Miss Miller 


